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I am still disturbed by the full page under the headline "It's 'we the people' day," which was 

published in the Post-Bulletin on Sept. 17. The text of the amendments, as published, bears only 

a slight resemblance to the actual wording, and is in fact, an inaccurate translation of the original. 

It takes little research to discover that the source of the page, The Bill of Rights Institute, was 

established by the Charles G. Koch Foundation. The same Koch brothers who founded the 

conservative CATO Institute and Americans for Prosperity, the most influential American 

conservative political advocacy organization. Americans For Prosperity lobbies in opposition to 

global warming regulation, the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act, the expansion of 

Medicaid and anti-gun control and helped to create the tea party movement.  

The Post-Bulletin should disassociate itself from the dissemination of propaganda or label it as 

such. 


